
 
 

Presbytery Meeting 
Feedback Results – March 1, 2016 

 
1.  What did you think was done well during this meeting? 
 

• CRE Kathleen Rowe’s presentation on Intergeneration!  She’s very inspiring. 
• Westminster Camp presentation was informative (didn’t need to be part of worship; it didn’t fit.) 
• Presbytery Moderator Rev. Dr. Wally Mayton kept things moving along.  Videos were informative. 
• Way too much time was given to camps.  CRE Kathleen Row did a good job.  Stated Clerk Ted 

McCulloch did a great job at moving meeting along. 
 

2. What would you suggest for upcoming meetings? 
 

• For the equipping for ministry maybe offer two options and allow to choose what interests us: 
(e.g. Intergenerational or Westminster Camp.)  one or the other. 

• 1)  The organ was way too loud!  For future reign in the organist so the volume is below the pain 
threshold.  People can’t even hear themselves sing.  2)  How about a bathroom break?  It’s been 
1 ½ hours since the program/service started.  3) Topic – management of gifts to churches.  To 
encourage churches to establish a process in which one-time gifts that are restricted to particular 
purposes be accepted only on the condition that the church may at a future date, convert the 
donated funds to another, related purpose, if the original restriction becomes impractical or 
impossible of fulfillment and the intent of the gift is frustrated.  Donors should be required to sign 
an acknowledgement that their gift can be so directed at some future date.   

• Have business meeting first in the morning. 
 


